February PTA Meeting 3 Takeaways!

- 1. The PTA is partnering with the Board of Education for a renovation of the library for the 2018-2019 school year!
- 2. 15 Mini Grant submissions have been submitted and approved! The grants will benefit students of all ages!
- 3. A new line item has been added to the PTA budget Curriculum Enhancements to fund teacher's requests for extra supplies and books for the classroom.

The Blood Drive will be Saturday, February 24th from 9:00-1:00

The Book Fair will be held February 27th – March 1st

The Someone Special Dance will be Sunday, March 11th

The Mother Son Dance will be Sunday, April 15th